From: Pismo Princess

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Proposed Closing of Oceano Dunes

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 6:50:44 PM

March16, 2018

To whom it may concern:

It is my understanding that a settlement has been agreed to between San Luis Obispo
County Air Polution Control District and State Parks, and there is a meeting coming up next
week to discuss this proposal. Based on the information provided, it sounds like further
investigation is needed before an informed decision can be made. Specifically, to
investigate the validity of silica coming from State Vehicular Recreational Areas (SVRA),
what impact marine biological material coming from the ocean has on all the air monitoring
data and what percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA.

We have been blessed to have been visiting Pismo for 50+ years. We do not want to see

this beautiful recreational area closed and hope you will consider this argument against
going forward with this proposal.

Thank you.

Kimberly Marsh
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